
From: MacKay, Sarah - Oxfordshire County Council <Sarah.MacKay@Oxfordshire.gov.uk>  
Sent: Sunday, August 6, 2023 4:33 PM 
To: Rebekah Morgan <rebekah.morgan@cherwell-dc.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: Application 23/01941/F 
 

Good Afternoon  
 

From reviewing the following we have the following observations to make: 
 

• It is taken that where required these works will be subject to a Building 
Regulations application and subsequent statutory consultation with the fire 
service, to ensure compliance with the functional requirements of The Building 
Regulations 2010. 

• It is taken that hydrants will be installed to ensure provision of water for 
firefighting operations is available. 
 

Kind Regards 
Sarah 
 

Sarah Mackay 
Building Control Liaison Manager & Fire Safety Inspector 

Fire Protection & Business Safety 
Community Safety Services│Public Health and Community Safety Directorate  
Oxfordshire County Council 
sarah.mackay@oxfordshire.gov.uk 

www.oxfordshire.gov.uk 
 
 
 
From: Naqvi, Abiha - Oxfordshire County Council <Abiha.Naqvi@Oxfordshire.gov.uk> On Behalf Of 
Planning Consultations - E&E 
Sent: 01 August 2023 14:17 
To: Bregs Consultation <bregs.consultation@Oxfordshire.gov.uk> 
Subject: Application 23/01941/F 
 

Dear Collegue,  

We have received the following consultation for Single Response:  

Application No: 23/01941/F  
Proposal: Variation of Condition 3 (plans) of 19/02708/OUT - To vary the approved 
parameter plans  
Location: Bicester Heritage, Buckingham Road, Bicester  

 

Details of the application can be found at the link below:  
https://planningregister.cherwell.gov.uk/Planning/Display/23/01941/F#undefined  

If you have any comments to make please send them directly to the district officer  
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Rebekah Morgan  
Direct Dial:  
01295 227937  
Email:  
rebekah.morgan@cherwell-dc.gov.uk  

Kind regards,  
Planning Process Team  

This email, including attachments, may contain confidential information. If you have 

received it in error, please notify the sender by reply and delete it immediately. Views 

expressed by the sender may not be those of Oxfordshire County Council. Council emails are 

subject to the Freedom of Information Act 2000. email disclaimer. For information about 

how Oxfordshire County Council manages your personal information please see our Privacy 

Notice.  
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